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Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Belford Avenue and Pym Street, Prospect, level crossing - temporary closures 
 

As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) advises that day and night works will 

be undertaken at the Belford Avenue and Pym Street level crossings at Prospect, requiring recurring level crossing closures with detours in place for 

pedestrians and motorists.  

 

Location: Belford Avenue and Pym Street level crossings, between Exeter Terrace and Devonport Terrace, Prospect (refer to map). 

 

When: From 6am, Wednesday, 8 July, until 3pm Sunday 19 July, weather permitting. See overleaf for crossing closure details. 
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Level crossing day closures: 

 

o The Pym Street and Belford Ave crossing will be closed, each day between 6am and 6pm from Wednesday 8 July to Friday 10 July.  

 

Level Crossing day and overnight closures: 

 

o Pym Street level crossing will be closed continuously from 6am Monday 13 July to 3pm on Sunday 19 July. 

o Belford Ave level crossing will be closed continuously from Monday 13 July to Tuesday 14 July.   

 

Traffic management: Detours will be in place at the Pym Street and Belford Avenue level crossings. Speed and lane restrictions will apply in the vicinity of the 

works. Signage and traffic management will be in place to advise motorists of changed conditions. Pedestrian access will be impacted throughout the works. 

Please follow detour signage and traffic crew directions. 

 

What you can expect:  

 Construction plant equipment including a hydro-vacuum machine, excavator, cranage and lighting towers, and other construction vehicles. 

 Noise from construction machinery used to undertake drilling, trenching and signalling changeover works. 

 Project personnel operating within the rail corridor. 

 The level crossing will be closed to motorists and pedestrians during the works, with a detour in place.  

 Access to residential properties and businesses will be maintained at all times. 

 

Every effort will be made to minimise noise and disruption to nearby residents and businesses during the works. Thank you for your patience as we undertake 
this important project.  
 

For more information, please register for project updates via the project website www.dpti.sa.gov.au/grep.   

 

Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for project updates, or contact the Project Team on 1300 080 834.  
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